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Josh Hanson 
NOMINATING COMMITTEE CANDIDATE 

PERSONAL STATEMENT 
  (Replace Sophia Erb through June 30, 2020) 
 

While somewhat new to the university, I do have experience with shared governance. Prior to 
my time at UW-Madison, I served as a student association President, where I served on various 
committees. Those committees included both local and system-wide committees, including co-
chairing state-wide committees on Student Success and a Steering Committee. On a campus 
level, I served on committees on Campus technology and a system-mandated implementation 
committee. While admittedly the student experience is different than that of faculty and staff, I 
valued the cooperation between units.  

Here at Madison, I am excited to be nominated for the nominating committee. I would value the 
opportunity to get involved in the shared governance processes of Madison, and would work to 
ensure that I am fair in decisions impacting staff here at Madison. I respect the voices of my 
colleagues, and am looking forward to an opportunity to work more closely with you in this 
capacity. 

 


